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Return to School Parent and Carer Survey Results 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all parents and carers from F1, F2, Y1 and Y6 for your responses so far, 195 responses as of this 

afternoon. This is a huge response (a very small amount are repeat responses from the same parent). 

 

 
87 of you who said that you do not know yet whether your child should return to school said that you would 

decide when it is safe to do so, a further 44 of you said that you would wait until September 2020. 

I would like to thank you for all of your responses which are most helpful to guide the school on how you are 

currently feeling about your child returning to school. I would also like to thank you on behalf of all of the staff 

for your very kind and supportive comments on the work we have done so far on childcare, free school meals, 

online learning and keeping you informed on what is happening. 

Staff have been meeting and will continue to meet over the coming days and weeks to plan the process on 

opening the school to more year groups following government guidelines. A number of you have asked about 

fines for not attending school. Rest assured that the current government guidance has stated that no fines will 

be issued for non-attendance of children during the current situation.   

 

With regards 

 

Mr M J Forber 

Executive Headteacher 

Other parents individual 

comments, these have been 

hidden as they relate to specific 

pupils. 


